
 

PSEC was approved by the Steering Committee to use a credit that PSEC had to add Active 
Eye Monitoring (Cyber Security) to the PSEC network.     

This FY 24/25 was covered by credits but starting in FY 25/26 the dispatch centers will have 
to cover their portion of the costs.   The table below shows those costs over the 5-year 
contract.   

 




